
May 3, 2022 
 

 
The Town of Montville has lifted the mask mandate effective Monday, February 28, 2022 

throughout Town facilities in coordination with our schools.  Although the mask mandate 
has been lifted, Uncas Health strongly recommends that all individuals, both vaccinated 

and unvaccinated, continue to wear masks indoors. 
 
            
 
TO:  Members of the Board of Education 
        Town Clerk 
 
 

AGENDA:  Special Meeting,  
Board of Education, May 5, 2022 
M.H.S. Large Conference Room  

 
1. Call to order– 5:00 P.M. 

 
2.   Confidential hearing of student matter(s) 

 
3.   Adjournment 

 
 

Note: It is anticipated that the student matter will be considered in executive session. 
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